Senator Joe Pennacchio Post Office Box 398 Cedar Knolls, New Jersey 07927

October 19, 2011

Janna Chernetz, Esq. New Jersey Advocate Tri-State Transportation Campaign 350 West 31st Street, #802 New York, NY 10001

Dear Ms. Keshishian:

I have received your recent questionnaire regarding issues that are important to the Tri-State Transportation Campaign. I am aware that these questionnaires are significant to each organization, as they define legislators based on their position to these issues.

However, I would prefer that this letter suffice for your questionnaire, as I believe my voting record serves as a better "compass" for the Tri-State Transportation Campaign to determine where I stand on issues that are important to your organization.

While specific legislation is constantly changing, I will make a conscientious effort to address the issues brought before me in what I feel is the best interest of my constituents. As a member of the Senate Budget and Appropriations Committee, I look forward to working closely with all interested parties so that we can make New Jersey a better place to live for all of our people.

I remain available to meet with you, or any member of your organization, to discuss these important issues in more detail.

Sincerely,

-Joe Pennacchio